Greenbank Beach and Boat Club/Homeowners Association (GBBC/HOA)
Minutes of Meeting Via Email
September 18--20, 2023

Since there was no quorum at the September 16, 2023 meeting of the Greenbank Beach and
Boat Club/Homeowners Association, a vote could not be held to approve paying the bills.
Therefore an email vote was held to approve paying the following, which were due in
September:

* Kelly, Arndt & Walker $300.00 (legal defense fund)
* Diamond Rentals $225.00 (Porta Potty)

* Mike Etzel $175.00 (landscaping)

* NW Natural Water $161.88 (business agent)

On September 18, 2023 Diana Butler made the following motion via email: | move to approve
the financial report and pay the bills.

The motion was seconded by Mike Hopkins and approved by Mike Hopkins, Shannon Pitton,
Eddie Accame, Mike Cuddy, Bob Monroig, Kristin Lind and Diana Butler

The motion passed unanimously on September 20, 2023.
Submitted by

Diana Butler,
President, GBBC/HOA



